From: Norgaard, Philip C. Philip.Norgaard@xenuclear.com &
Subject: Resignation
Date: November 2, 2015 at 11:06 AM
To: smalone@isd726.org, AK Jurek (akjurek@yahoo.com) akjurek@yahoo.com

Dr. Malone and Chairman Jurek,

Please accept this as notification of my resignation from the Becker School Board effective January 5,
2016. | have accepted a job out of state and will be moving out of the district. | am grateful for the
opportunity | have had to serve on the board, and know that | leave with the district in very capable
hands and on the right course.

Phil Norgaard

Xcel Energy | Responsible By Nature
PTT Director - Nuclear
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